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Hi Lauren,

I'm writing to you in support of building more Super-T hangars at KTRK. I am a resident of
Truckee, and live in the Schaffer's Mill community. I commute to the Bay Area for work
during the week, which is only possible due to the access I have by flying my plane into the
Truckee Airport. I have been on the waiting list for over a year, and others have been on
the list for much longer. Particularly in the winter, being able to hangar my plane means the
difference between being able to make the trip via plane or having to drive. KTRK offers so
many benefits to the community, I would be strongly in favor of building more hangar space.
In the summer, the ramp area often fills up, and the airport is in definite need of more
permanent airplane storage via hangars.

Best,
Don Burnette
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